
KINARA GROUP 

Kinara Group will close all 3 restaurants, Kinara Clontarf, Kajjal Malahide and 
Kinara Kitchen Ranelagh on Monday the 16th of March due to the threat of Covid 19 
and the impact this has for all of our customers and our employees. We will remain 
closed until the 29th of March and will then take the guidance from Government as to 
best practice for when we can re-open. 

This is an extremely hard decision to make but for the future viability of our business 
we firmly believe this is the correct decision.  

In order to try and maintain a service to our customers, Kinara Restaurant Group will 
operate a temporary menu by collection only from each restaurant from 5pm to 9pm, 
at a 15% discount 7 days a week during the closure period.  

We are reaching out to ask for the support of all our suppliers (many of whom we 
have worked with for over 19 years) and customers while we navigate unprecedented 
times and we as a business looks forward to resuming normal trading when the time is 
right.  

Thank you and stay safe. 

Kinara Group 

FOR FOOD COLLECTION 

KAJJAL MALAHIDE 01 8061960  
WHATSAPP ONLY 0899523204 

KINARA CLONTARF 01 8336759 
WHATSPP ONLY 0899610533 

KINARA KITCHEN RANELAGH 01 4060066 
WHATSPP ONLY 0899619650 

IF USING WHATSAPP PLEASE TYPE NAME AND YOUR ODER AND 
PREFFERRED TIME FOR COLLECTION. 

THIS IS ALL NEW TO US SO PLEASE BE PATIENT.


